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DCR Recreational Advisory: Johnson Baseball Field at Johnson 
Park in Jamaica Plain     

  
  

WHAT:          Beginning on Monday, April 15, 2024, and continuing through Sunday, June 30, 
2024, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Johnson 
Baseball Field and the adjacent walking path connecting Lamartine Street and 
Oakdale Street at Johnson Park in Boston’s Jamaica Plain neighborhood to 
accommodate field, infield, and site feature renovation work on the baseball field. 
Safety fencing will be erected around the work area.  The playground, spray deck, 
basketball courts, seating areas, and associated walking paths nearest Green Street 
in Johnson Park will remain open for use.        

    
WHERE:      Johnson Baseball Field at Johnson Park in Boston’s Jamaica Plain 

neighborhood      
    
WHEN:          Monday, April 15, 2024 – Sunday, June 30, 2024   

   
   

###    
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